
Meeting Minutes for Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting  on Monday, April 

6, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin, Tom Kane, Mary Lou Volpe and Al Jones  

 

Minutes of March 16, 2009 Approved 

 

The following Property requests were approved by the Recreation Committee 

Southbridge Montessori Rec Area 5/30/09 

 

Lynne applied for funding through the Youth Tennis Foundation for 2009 season 

Burgess Health Fair is scheduled for Friday May 1
st.

  Lynne will hand out summer 

information and a small token with the Sturbridge Rec Logo at the fair. 

 

 Lynne will send out an email to all her contacts for the annual town meeting to attend 

and vote for Article 22. 

 

Lynne will be holding Sign ups Nights for the Summer Rec Program on the following 

dates May 11, June 8,15,and 22 from 5-7 pm. 

 

Waiting on Prues Blues for a concert date  

 

There was an altercation between two girls at the skatepark on Thursday April 2, 2009 as 

many as 40+ kids were watching the incident. 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:45pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 


